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Gornitzky is representing the Israel
Hotel Association in its application to
the Israel Tax Authority, with a request
to collect and enforce the payment of
tax, as required by law, arising from the
short-term rental of apartments
through Airbnb.

News

Gornitzky is representing the Israel Hotel Association in its application to the Israel Tax Authority, with

a request to collect and enforce the payment of tax, as required by law, arising from the short-term

rental of apartments through Airbnb.

In the application to the Israel Tax Authority, it was claimed that the current situation in the vacation

apartment sector is such that encourages tax evasion, creates unfair competition in the industry and

discriminates against the hotels, which comply with stringent rules pertaining to the tax aspects. Within

the framework of these rules, a number of alternatives for formalizing the subject have been proposed to

the Israel Tax Authority.

The Israel Hotel Association is represented by managing partner Kr Yadgar, together with associate Reut

Oshaya
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